
This coming weekend is our final game for the year. Games will recommence

on the weekend of 4th and 5th February 2023. We would like to wish

everyone a very Merry Christmas and a safe and Healthy New Year. Thank

you to all our volunteers – Coaches, Team Mangers, committee and those

behind the scenes that help out with jobs that would not get done without

your help. Thanks to all the parents who assist in getting their children to

games and training each week and of course to the players who always make

it enjoyable and fun to watch!

Hello members! 

Welcome to our final Newsletter Edition #5 for 2022.
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https://www.facebook.com/KSCPhoenixBasketball

https://www.instagram.com/kscphoenixbasketball/

https://www.kscphoenixbasketball.com/

https://www.facebook.com/KSCPhoenixBasketball
https://www.instagram.com/kscphoenixbasketball/
https://www.kscphoenixbasketball.com/


KSC Phoenix Newsletter – December 2022 - Issue #5

2

Flag Raising Night!!!
Thanks to our members who joined us to hang up our Premiership and Runners
Up flags. It was great to see our kids (and big kids) shooting some hoops
together and having some fun.
Thanks to Dominos Pizza for dinner!
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A very big thank you to all our 
volunteers who helped us to 
raise some funds on Saturday 3rd

December.  It was a hot day yet 
we still managed to make a 
profit of around $500.

FUNDRAISING BBQ 
KNOX STADIUM!!!
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!! Congratulations to all our Christmas Raffle Winners !!
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Playing Uniforms

For all your uniform enquiries, please contact Marian Snary:  
ksc.uniform@outlook.com

Medical Certificates 

Reminder - if you are unable to play basketball due to an injury or illness,
please forward your Medical Certificate to ksc.secretary@outlook.com as
quickly as you can. This will ensure you are covered for any missed games
and qualify you for finals if your team are to make it. Certificates must be
submitted to Knox Basketball within 21 days of the date of the certificate.

mailto:ksc.uniform@outlook.com
mailto:ksc.secretary@outlook.com
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“Gather Step”
The gather step applies to a moving player, when their first step upon
gathering the ball does not count and they are still able to take their 2 steps.

! SCORING TIP !
In the last 3 minutes of a game the time clock stops upon every Referees 
whistle.  It does not restart until it is touched by a player of either team on the 
playing court.

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS

1st – Mitchell Knight
2nd – Zephyr Laughton
3rd – Jonathon Spiteri
4th – Lucas Nicolaou
6th – Jaxson Wharton

Jayden Wharton
9th – John Kalamaras
10th – Meghan Ng
11th – Georgia Hargreaves
12th – Katy Spencer
17th – Logan Geard
18th – Cassidy Blyth
19TH – Elise Barlow
30th – Kade Bergin
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Looking forward to seeing you all back to the 
basketball courts on 

4th of February 2023. 

We wish to all players, 
members and friends a 

healthy and restful Summer 
holiday.
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